
 

 

 

INVITATION TO A VIRTUAL WORKSHOP ON THE DRAFT KWAZULU-

NATAL AMAFA AND RESEARCH INSTITUTE REGULATIONS 

 

The KwaZulu Natal Amafa and Research Institute invites you to attend a virtual workshop on 

the draft regulations to the KwaZulu-Natal Amafa and Research Institute Act, Act No. 5 of 

2018. 

 

The virtual workshop is intended to be part of the public consultation process and your 

comments and contributions are welcome. 

 

You can access the draft regulations below:- 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bra6WsUIWOgH62uGcbwy3LiYrDVca6ze/view?usp=sharin

g 

The workshop is scheduled for 6 October 2023 at 9:30 and will be held via Microsoft teams. 

 

Below is the link to join the meeting: 

Click here to join the meeting 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bra6WsUIWOgH62uGcbwy3LiYrDVca6ze/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bra6WsUIWOgH62uGcbwy3LiYrDVca6ze/view?usp=sharing
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDJmMzM5NjMtZjg0MS00ZmUwLTlmZGYtNWYzMmQwMDg1ZTIz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22af4ef429-487f-4dda-bee0-6f2902ab0e00%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e6cfa24f-562a-41c3-9d80-56617c0f0b26%22%7d


Should you wish to make written submissions, please email them to: 

cheryl.moodley@amafainstitute.org.za 

 

Contact Person: 

Cheryl Moodley 

(033) 394 6543 

cheryl.moodley@amafainstitute.org.za 

 

We look forward to having you join us. 
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